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End of Mass announcement 

CAFOD’s Family Fast Day is on Friday 3 October. It’s a day when we’re asked to pray, eat simply and give generously. Our parish’s support of CAFOD this Harvest is a way for us to offer new signs of hope this Jubilee year, by giving practical help to people affected by poverty, conflict and climate change in our volatile world. Collect a CAFOD envelope as you leave to Gift Aid your donation, or give on the CAFOD website. Thank you. 



CAFOD Head Office, Romero House, 55 Westminster Bridge Road, London SE1 7JB
cafod.org.uk
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